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There were 16 of us gathered for Steve’s “Spring Lamb Run” on a sunny 21st 

April. The run left the club and headed via Scorton to Richmond and thence 

over the tops, across the A66 and finished at Manfield. This was some 50 odd 

miles in total - a pleasant run for which we thank Steve and also Gary Catterick 

for the pictures of machines at the start. 

There were 10 riders at the championship trial at Chop Gate with Paul 

Harrison, C. Jackson and G. Powell all managing to get round without losing 

any marks. Well done. Full results are in the Trials tab. 

There’s a fairly full programme of rides in the calendar in May with the Quaker 

weekend being our big event. Regulations can be downloaded now from this 

website so get your entry in and hope for continued good weather. 

On 4th June, the evening social run and concours is looking for a new organiser 

but it will be held. See you there when details are available. 

Tom Reed 

  


